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I strongly OPPOSE LD 2283. I firmly stand against any law that would remove due 
process from a citizen. I am sick of hearing about shootings as anyone else, but 
stripping rights from otherwise law abiding citizens is not the solution any more than 
confiscating cars to stop drunk drivers. Far more needs to be done in the field of 
mental health than trying to infringe on constitutionally protected rights, and the 
removal of due process through unseen, back room testimonies are not going to solve 
anything.


